
              COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

  COUNTY OF HENRICO 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

                        (804) 501-4517 

 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Christina Goggin – Department of Planning & Zoning 

FROM:  John Clark, Department of Public Utilities  

SUBJECT:  Landscaping & Lighting Plan Review 

PROJECT NAME: Dollar General at 4151 Darbytown Road (POD2021-00112, -00114) 

DATE:  June 11, 2021 

 

 

The following comments are made in reference to your memorandum of June 2, 2021.  

 

• No comments.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 501- 4501 with the Department of Public Utilities 

for any necessary clarifications.  

 

 

 

John L. Clark 
John L. Clark, PE  

Utilities Engineer 

 

 

bc: Megan Gallagher 

 Ireini Botros 
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